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CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION PROTECTED UNDER DECISION 06-06-066, APPENDIX 1, AND 
SUBMITTED UNDER PUBLIC UTILITIES CODE SECTION 583

Hi Amy:

The attached documents address your September 22, 2010 data request on the Manzana Wind 
Project. Please note we that we are still following up with SCE to get more information on question #4. 
We will provide a resposne to this question next week.

Thanks, and have a great weekend.
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Redacted
Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
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